
Love, Friendship and Forgiveness.

ST JOHN’S FIRST SCHOOL NEWS

‘Let us love one another, for love comes from God’

1 John 4:7

30th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

We have successfully made it to the end of a very action-packed term. We have so many things to celebrate and reflect
on.
We have experienced a successful Ofsted inspection. We have recruited for a new Head and Deputy Head for September
2023. We have created more opportunities for parents to be involved in school including our reading buddies and 'friends
of St John’s’ events, including the disco.
The children have really started to take responsibility for keeping the new Sparkle Charter and giving core values tokens to
others. They really are living out our values.
Happy Easter to all of our children, parents and staff. I hope the sun shines for all of you and you enjoy your family time
over the Easter break.
We look forward to welcoming you all back for the summer term on Monday 17th April.

Best wishes

Mrs Reeves-Smith

Class Worship Giraffes

An alphabet of animals Animal riddles If I were a butterfly!



Staffing for September
A very deserved congratulations to both!

Headteacher
Miss Prince

Deputy Headteacher
Miss Smith

St John’s singing contest
Led by the School Council

The judges Giraffes- the winners

Harleston House
The worship team visited the residents of harleston House to celebrate Easter in a service led by Captain Kev. They sang
songs and recited Easter poetry.



Half Term Value
Forgiveness

‘ Just as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must also forgive others.’ Colossians 3.13

Attendance

Well done Pandas- again!

Dates for your diary

March

Friday 31 March : INSET day- no children in school

April

Easter Holiday Monday 3rd April- Friday 14th

17.4.23 First day of the summer term

May

2.5.23 Reception Height & Weight checks

24.5.23 Leeson House meeting- parents and children TBC
June
23.6.23 Sports day
30.6.23 Reserve sports day
July
12.7.23 Reports out
18.7.23 Open afternoon 3.15-5pm

Privacy Notice Wimborne Academy Trust is committed to protecting the privacy and security of personal information. The privacy notice describes
how we collect and use personal information about pupils, in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), section 537A of the
Education Act 1996 and section 83 of the Children Act 1989. Please find the document here on the school website.


